
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 11/26/2013 4:39:28 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Kao, Valerie 

(valerie.kao@cpuc.ca.gov); Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EB J1) 

Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: question regarding PG&E's AL 4210-E 

Valerie - I will have Erik run this down for you. 

From: Kao, Valerie [mailto:valerie.kao@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2013 4:37 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: question regarding PG&E's AL 4210-E 

Greetings Mr. Cherry, 

I would appreciate if you could direct this inquiry to the appropriate contact at PG&E (related 
to AL 4210-E): 

Does PG&E intend to file a revised compliance plan per D. 12-12-036 (specifically Rule 
22(b)(i) of the attached Code of Conduct)? If so, please provide PG&E's best/most reasonably 
estimated date or timeframe for when it will file a revised compliance plan. 

thanks very much, 

Valerie Kao 

California Public Utilities Commission 

SB GT&S 0434989 
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415.703.1341 

SB GT&S 0434990 


